
Nova Scotia Utility and Review Board
Mailing address 
PO Box 1692, Unit"M"
Halifax, Nova Scotia 
B3J3S3
board@novascotia.ca
http://nsuarb.novascotia.ca

July 29, 2020

Nicole Godbout 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Nova Scotia Power Inc.
PO Box 910 Halifax, NS B3J 2W5

Office

3rd Floor, 1601 Lower Water Street 
Halifax, Nova Scotia B3J 3P6 
1 855 442-4448 (toll-free)
902 424-4448 t 
902 424-3919 f

nicole.godbout@nspower.ca

Dear Ms. Godbout:

M08929 - NS Power’s Integrated Resource Plan

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated July 28th and received by the Board on July 29, 
2020, requesting an extension of the date to file the Final Report from September 30, 2020 to 
October 30, 2020, regarding the above subject matter.

The Board panel considering this matter is Peter W. Gurnham, Q.C., Chair, Roland A. Deveau, 
Q.C., Vice Chair, and Steven M. Murphy, MBA, P.Eng., Member.

The Board approves NS Power’s extension request of the Final Report and the shift in the 
milestone dates as set out in the July 28th letter as follows:

Draft Findings, Roadmap & Action Plan circulated to stakeholders August 26, 2020

September 9, 2020Stakeholder comments on Draft Findings, Roadmap & Action 
Plan

IRP Findings stakeholder workshop 

Draft IRP Report circulated to stakeholders 

Stakeholder comments on Draft IRP Report 

Final IRP Report filed with NSUARB

September 2020 

September 29, 2020 

October 13, 2020 

October 30, 2020

Crystal Henwood 
Regulatory Affairs Officer/Clerk

c: 2020 IRP Interested Parties
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